
	
	

Spring 2017 Newsletter! 

 
With	 Spring	 just	 around	 the	 corner	 and	 the	 Easter	
holidays	ahead-	we	thought	we’d	keep	you	up	 to	date	
with	a	bit	of	TWC	news.	
	
Firstly,	 a	 HUGE	 congratulations	 to	 all	 of	 our	 Year	 6	
children	 who	 have,	 through	 sheer	 hard	 work	 and	
commitment,	 been	 successful	 in	 their	 entrance	 exams	
and	 will	 be	 attending	 the	 school	 of	 their	 choice	 in	
September	 where	 their	 new	 educational	 journey	 will	
begin.	Exciting	times	ahead!	
	
The	next	hurdle	for	Year	6	children	is	of	course-	the	SATs	
which	begin	the	week	commencing	May	8th.	Currently,	
our	Year	6s	continue	to	work	hard.	We	wish	them	well-
and	remember-‘Keep	Calm	and	Carry	On!’	
	
Thank	you	for	the	feedback	from	our	Christmas	Reading	
list	 that	 we	 sent	 out.	 As	 a	 result,	 we	 will	 shortly	 be	
releasing	our	Summer	Reading	List	for	the	holidays.	
	
With	that	in	mind,	enjoy	the	Easter	holidays	and	we	look		
forward	to	seeing	you	in	the	new	term.	
	
Jane,	Jacqui,	Nicky	and	John	
	

	
Grammar Workshop! 
	
In	February,	Jane	and	Jacqui	held	a	Grammar	Workshop	
aimed	at	parents	and	carers	of	Year	5	and	Year	6	children.	
The	session	covered	‘the	sentence’	focusing	in	particular	
on	 types	 of	 clauses	 and	 conjunctions.	 Of	 course,	 the	
coffee	and	cake	was	an	added	incentive	to	attend!	
There	 was	 a	 fantastic	 turnout	 and	 the	 session	 was	
enjoyed	by	all.		
Thank	you	for	your	positive	feedback	afterwards.	

Easter SATs Revision 
April	11th,	12th	and	13th.	

10-12pm	
We	have	some	availability-please	contact	us	for	more	

details.	
	

We love….. 
HIT THE BUTTON 
	
http://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-
button	
About	Hit	the	Button	
Hit	the	Button	is	an	interactive	maths	game	with	quick	fire	questions	
on	 number	 bonds,	 times	 tables,	 doubling	 and	 halving,	 multiples,	
division	facts	and	square	numbers.	The	games	which	are	against	the	
clock	challenge	and	develop	a	child's	mental	maths	skills.	
Designed	 for	 6	 to	11	 years	olds,	 the	 activities	 can	be	matched	 to	
appropriate	mathematical	ability.	Regular	use	of	Hit	the	Button	can	
help	children	to	sharpen	their	recall	of	vital	number	facts	 in	a	fun	
way	and	learning	multiplication	tables	need	not	be	boring.	

New look website… 
We	have	launched	our	new	website,	please	visit	it.	
https://www.tutorwithconfidence.co.uk	
	
We’d	love	to	get	some	feedback	from	you.	
	
	

 
Give	us	your	thoughts!		
Email,	text	or	verbally!!	


